Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan Headteacher
Paul Jordan @ThamesviewInfants.org

Rosa.Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**Rosa.Corcoran-Jones@ ThamesviewInfants.org

Adam Dobson Deputy Headteacher Adam.Dobson@ Thamesview.nfants..org



17th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers;

Year 2 Splash Party - Tuesday 22nd July

On Tuesday 22nd July (weather permitting) we will be holding a Splash Party and Picnic for our Year 2 children as a special send off before they transfer up to Thames View Junior School.

We will be transforming our playing fields into a water park with paddling

pools and sprinklers and we're going to spend the afternoon having lots of summer fun!

Our Year 2 children will need to come to school with:

- Some swimwear and a towel please bring this in by Friday if possible.
- Some party food to share with their friends (because we have children with allergies, please can we ask that you label any home cooked foods with all of the ingredients....and no nuts at all please!)

Many thanks for helping us make this day extra special for our children.

Best wishes,

Paul Jordan *Headteacher*















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.